
Comment Letter Responses 

June 2018 1949 Newland Sierra Final EIR 

I-164 William Gould 

I-164-1 The County acknowledges the comment letter, and notes it expresses general support 

for the project, but does not raise any issue concerning the adequacy of the Draft EIR. 

For that reason, the County provides no further response to this comment. 
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